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Water Plant upgrade 
 
(Kahnawake – 21, Ohiarí:ha / June 2011) The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community to expect periods of low 
water pressure tomorrow, June 22nd between 9am and noon. 
 
The water treatment plant will be undergoing an upgrade which will require brief periods 
where the plant will be shut down completely. 
 
The MCK apologizes for the inconvenience. Niá:wen for your patience. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically as necessary. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext.2254 

 


